
NOTICE
TO ALL LEGAL PRACTITIONERS

THE GENERAL PUBLIC

IT IS HEREBY NOTIFIED for public information that all
Honourable Judges of the Industrial Relations Division of the
High Court and the support staff, have moved to the Chikwa
building (formerly Commercial Court) located along Chikwa Road.

Kindly note that all Court business before the aforementioned
Honourable Judges and Registry will b ealt with at the new
building.

CHA
ACTIN IEF REGISTRAR

OF THE JUDICIARY

c.c. The Hon. Chief Justice
C.c. The Hon. Deputy Chief Justice
c.c. The Hon. Judge-In-Charge - Industrial Relations

Division
c.c. The Law Association of Zambia
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